
Elizabeth M. Murphy
Secretary
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F St. NE
Washington, DC 20549-1090

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13

Dear Ms. Murphy,

Nick Engelfried

Missoula, MT

United States

Dear Ms White,

I am contacting you today regarding the SEC's proposal to require that corporations 
disclose CEO-to-average worker pay ratios.  I am writing to deliver a petition (see below) 
signed by 64 users of the online advocacy site ForceChange.com, strongly supporting this 
proposal.

ForceChange.com is a site dedicated to giving ordinary people the chance to voice their 
concerns about issues that are important to them.  Our online petitions give our users the 
chance to take action, by registering their support for the petition's cause online.  All site 
users are required to create an account on ForceChange.com using valid contact 
information, so as to ensure the legitimacy of all the signatures our petitions receive.

Please see below for the text of the petition.  You may view the full list of signatories at: 
http://forcechange.com/90551/support-corporate-accountability/

Thank you for your time, and I hope you will take the concerns of ForceChange's users to 
heart.

Sincerely,
Nick Engelfried
Online Campaigner
ForceChange.com

PETITION LETTER:

Dear Ms. White,

We, the undersigned, support the SECGÇÖs proposal to require that corporations disclose 
the gap between what they pay their CEOs, and the median salaries of ordinary workers. 
The public deserves to have this information, which could help consumers decide what 
companies they want to support with their dollars. Your proposal is a positive step for 
corporate accountability and transparency.

If corporations refuse to pay their workers an adequate wage, while lavishing rewards on 
their top executives, this information should be a matter of public record. This kind of 
behavior says something about a companyGÇÖs priorities, and consumers should have the 



option of choosing not to support corporations that donGÇÖt respect their employeesGÇÖ 
work.

Thank you for putting forward this positive proposal. We urge you to fully implement it as 
soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Nick Engelfried


